May 5, 2016

Dear Dr. Burt,

| want to thank you for accepting me as a "Compassionate Patient" for a stem cell transplant at
Northwestem. | cannot even begin to explain my feelings of immense gratefulness.

I'm sure my family's autoimmune disease journey is not unique, but nonetheless this journey continues to
test our Faith and courage every day. :

Again, I'm very thankful for the opportunity you have given me to positively impact my future health and
well-being.

May God Bless you always.

All the best,

Shelley



